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During these 3 days, the General Director of NAECCS Mr. Igli Tafa presented
the new strategic vision of the Authority, which is based on 5 main pillars,
as well as emphasized the commitment of Albanian institutions for
coordination and cooperation to creating a safer cyber ecosystem. In this
context, the General Director of the Authority also highlighted the need for
cooperation with national and international strategic partners to
strengthen cyber resilience in the country.
The 3-day workshop focused also on the role of each security and
defense institution in designing security strategies and policies for
managing cybersecurity issues, as well as harmonization of strategic
plans with US best practices.
At the end of the workshop, the General Directorate of NAECCS and 
 National Coordinator for Cyber ​​Security expressed his gratitude for the
organization of the workshop to the US Department of State and MITRE
Corporation for their support and expertise.

NAECCS in cooperation with the US Department of State and MITRE
Corporation organized the 3-day workshop "Senior Policymaker Cyber ​​
Strategy Planning". The purpose of the 3-day workshop was to finalize the
development of the framework of a National Strategy for Cyber ​​Security,
which includes the definition of policy goals, the identification of
supporting initiatives for each goal, the identification of actors for each
initiative, and recommendations for challenges and their overcoming
 for the implementation of activities.

January 28, which is globally known as Privacy Day, has as its
main purpose the recognition, awareness, and overall
promotion of the fundamental rights and freedoms of the
individual. A healthy democratic society cannot be understood
without a continuous educational process for the cultivation of
culture in the practical exercise of these rights. In this context,
and especially considering technological progress and
digitalization, the protection of personal data is very important
and fundamental to the sustainable development of the
economy.

FOCUS OF THE VISIT OF THE ALBANIAN
DELEGATION TO ISRAEL - EXCHANGE OF BEST

PRACTICES ON CYBER SECURITY
During his visit to Israel, General Director of NAECCS Mr. Igli
Tafa, together with representatives of the critical infrastructures
of the banking sector, held a meeting with representatives of the
Cyber ​​Protection Unit of the Banking Supervision Department, for
the exchange of experiences and best practices in the field of cyber
security.

During the meeting, the General Director of NAECCS emphasized
the authority's priority for increasing cyber stability in the
banking sector, as well as the need for capacity building.
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